
 

May 25, 2025 

Sermon: “The Holy among the Unholy”   

1 Samuel 4-6     –Pastor Ken Stoesz 
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PRAYER & PRAISE: 
 

• Pray for our seniors@home: Nitha Goertz & Agnes Martens. 

• Pray for Lottie Redekopp, whose health has declined. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

There is Kids Loft this morning, and Sunday School for all ages. 

 

We continue our series studying the books of 1 and 2 Samuel. To 

get the most out of the series, take time each week to begin 

reading through 1 Samuel. For next week—read 1 Samuel 7. 

 

Baptism: Are you interested in being baptized? Please contact 

pastor Ken or the office. Baptism classes will begin June 8th. 

 

Potluck & Congregational meeting: June 8th, after the worship 

service. Info packets available at the Welcome Desk. Please plan to 

bring food to share for the potluck! 

 

Are you interested in providing Homestay for Exchange or 

International Students at MBCI in the fall? If you are interested 

and able to provide homestay, please contact MBCI homestay 

coordinator Cassia Proulx at cproulx@mbci.mb.ca.   

mailto:cproulx@mbci.mb.ca


145 Henderson Hwy, Wpg, MB, R2L 1L4 
Phone: 204-668-3244     Email: office@elmwoodmb.com    Hours: M-Th 9am-4pm 

 

THIS WEEK (May 26 – June 1):  

Tuesday: 9:30am Sewing Group 

Sunday: 9:30am Sunday School 

              10:30am Worship Service & Kids Loft 

               Phil Kernaghan preaching on 1 Samuel 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Sunday, May 25th, is the Day 

of Prayer for Camp. 

Every year, close to 250,000 

children and youth attend 

Christian camps across Canada. 

For many, the experience will be 

life changing as they respond to 

the message of the Gospel for the 

very first time.  

 

Pray for those serving at camp this summer, including Nate Stoesz 

at Camp Cedarwood and Mikyla Sirdar at Faith Bible Camp. 

Camp Cedarwood is a ministry of Youth for Christ Winnipeg and is 

located on lakefront property on Pinawa Bay, near Lac du Bonnet. 

Faith Bible Camp is a non-profit Christian organization supported 

by eight Manitoba churches. Faith Bible Camp is located just past 

Victoria Beach on the eastern shores of Lake Winnipeg. 

 

 

 

 

 


